
Dear Parents/Guardians

We hope this letter finds you well. We are thrilled to announce an upcoming residential trip for our Year 4

children to Tile Barn that promises to be an enriching and memorable experience.

The trip will be the week commencing 15th April 2024 and will be split into two groups:

● Group 1: Monday to Wednesday

● Group 2: Wednesday to Friday

The total cost for this trip is £193.31 per child due in the following instalments:

1. Deposit: £38.66 Due 30th November 2023

2. Instalment 1: £38.66 Due 8th January 2024

3. Instalment 2: £38.66 Due 5th February 2024

4. Instalment 3: £38.66 Due 4th March 2024

5. Instalment 4: £38.67 Due 1st April 2024

Tile Barn is a picturesque location nestled in the heart of the New Forest, offering a wide range of outdoor

activities and opportunities for personal development. This trip aims to provide children with a unique and

immersive learning experience in a natural setting, fostering teamwork, independence, and a deeper

appreciation for the environment.

Activities will include:

● Team Building Exercises: Children will engage in a variety of team challenges designed to promote

communication, problem-solving, and cooperation.

● Outdoor Adventures: From nature walks and wildlife spotting to orienteering and bushcraft skills,

our children will have the chance to explore the beautiful surroundings.

● Creative Workshops: There will be opportunities for artistic expression and creativity, allowing

children to tap into their imagination and develop new skills.

● Evening Entertainment: Each night will feature a range of fun and engaging activities to keep the

children entertained and help them bond with their peers.

Click here to watch the activities video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hT1H8TgLeK8

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hT1H8TgLeK8


Accommodation will be in comfortable lodges equipped with modern amenities, ensuring a safe and

enjoyable stay for all participants. Our experienced staff and trained instructors will be on hand throughout

the trip to provide supervision and support.

We believe that this trip will be an invaluable experience for your child, providing them with opportunities

for personal growth, new friendships, and lasting memories.

If you would like your child to attend please fill out the form by clicking the link below and pay the deposit on

your SchoolMoney account as soon as possible and by no later than 30th November 2023 to secure your

child’s place.

https://forms.gle/xhJUhK1be1i3k18E8

Warm regards

Mr M Roberts

Year Lead

https://forms.gle/xhJUhK1be1i3k18E8

